
ERU RATE
+$1.13

We’re raising the

PER MONTH
(STARTING 

IN JULY)

12 Williams Street
Augusta, ME 04330

AFTER MORE THAN FIVE
YEARS WITHOUT
RAISING RATES,

WE THOUGHT YOU
MIGHT NEED SOME
HELP FINDING OUR

NEXT INCREASE.

IMPORTANT NEWS FOR AUGUSTA
RESIDENTS ABOUT YOUR

GREATER AUGUSTA UTILITY DISTRICT BILL:

See inside for more 
information.

Public Hearing
6 PM on Monday, March 20 

Council Chambers
City Center 

16 Cony Street
Augusta, Maine



In July, Greater Augusta Utility District is raising 
the “ERU” rate in Augusta by $1.13 a month.

None of our rates—water, wastewater or stormwater—have changed since October, 2011. 
To meet our upcoming budget, however, we finally need to implement a small increase 
in what’s called the “ERU” charge on your bill, in Augusta only.

ERU stands for “equivalent residential unit,” and it covers the stormwater costs we allocate to a single family dwelling. 

This charge will rise 15% from $7.55 to $8.68 per month starting in July. Below is a typical residential bill noting where 

the ERU increase will be seen. Multiple dwelling units and commercial properties will see the same 15% increase in 

their ERU and catch basin rates. Visit our website for details. 

In July, the monthly ERU
for a single-family home will 

increase by $1.13 to $8.68.

The total bill will increase by the
same $1.13—to $53.07 in this typical

bill, an increase of 1%.

Join us at a Public Hearing at 6 pm 

on Monday, March 20 at Council 

Chambers, City Center, 16 Cony 

Street, Augusta, Maine. Or call us at 

(207) 622-3701 with any questions. 

We appreciate your support of 

this small rate rise. 

GreaterAugustaUtilityDistrict.org

TYPICAL 
RESIDENTIAL BILL


